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Call or text today to connect
with one of our team

members:
510-512-0332

Who’s leading the study?

This study is conducted by
researchers from RTI International.

Your personal information will not
be shared with the Alameda
County Probation Department.

Women ages 18 and older and currently on
probation, we want to hear about your

experiences with heathcare!

What happens next?

�

�
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You will meet with study
staff monthly and
complete an interview
three times over the next
year.

Each meeting will be
private and confidential.

You will be paid for each
meeting and receive up to
$250 over the course of
the study.

Receive up to
$250 over

12 months!


